
 

 

 

PB/LL 18.06.2020 

Rainbow Mosaic 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Miss Fitzpatrick is working on a beautiful rainbow mosaic as a reminder of this time 
in our school's history and as a tribute to our incredible NHS. We are going to display 
it in school alongside your beautiful painted pebbles which we have now collected up 
and stored until we decide where to put them and how to display them. 
 
We have realised that we are short of black mosaic pieces. These can be tiles, 
buttons or anything black or dark grey that you think we could add to our mosaic. If 
you have anything like this lying around in your shed/sewing box etc. we would be 
really grateful for them. We are really close to finishing it now and it is going to look 
great. This mosaic will also form part of our celebration for our schools 125th birthday 
which is this month! I will e-mail more about this event and related activities for you 
to join in with over the coming weeks. 
 
If you have any black/dark grey beads, tiles or buttons please e-mail the school office 
and we will make arrangements for you to drop them off or for us to collect them from 
you safely distanced. 
 
Thanks in advance for your time and support. 
 
Mr. Brown 

 

 


